
 

Road Safety Campaign - 2019 
 
 
The Students of English department participated in a Road Safety Campaign held at Periyarpark, 
Valasaravakkam on 25.09.2019 
 
Nearly 40 of our students took part in it. The head of the department, Mrs. S. Shobana and Mrs 
S.Subhapriya ,Asst. Professor of English headed the students. The programme was organised 
by the Shasha Foundation to create awareness among the students on the Golden Samaritan 
Law and the golden hour’s campaign to have an accident free nation. 
 
The students were trained in giving first aid and they took a pledge to follow road safety 
measures 
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